
 

Acknowledgement Statement – Lake Charles Partnership Grant 

 

Organizations funded through this program are required to credit the City of Lake Charles and 

the Arts Council of SWLA by name, logo, and credit statement in all printed public material, 

flyers, banners, and brochures. The credit statement is as follows:  

 

Supported by a grant from the City of Lake Charles 

as administered by the Arts Council of SWLA. 

 

You are required to provide the Arts Council with four complimentary admissions tickets prior 

to any project or program funded by the Lake Charles Partnership Grant Program. Notification is 

required at least one month prior to an event. You should send notification to those individuals 

responsible for funding your project, program, or service, including Lake Charles elected 

officials, through correspondence to:  

 

Matt Young 

Director of Cultural Affairs 

1001 Ryan St. 

Lake Charles, LA 70601 

 

If the Arts Council of SWLA determines that a grantee has failed to comply with the terms and 

conditions set forth in the agreement, that grantee shall become ineligible to receive its final 

payment of 25% of the grant award. Recipients in noncompliance status may also be asked to 

return all or some of their initial grant payment. For a year following a determination of 

noncompliance, the grantee will be ineligible to apply to the Lake Charles Partnership Grants 

Program or any other grant program administered by the Arts Council. 


